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City of Lafayette to seek input and share findings on the 3rd and 4th Street Conversion Feasibility Study 

The City of Lafayette is holding a second virtual public meeting to seek input on the study being 
conducted to convert 3rd and 4th Streets in Downtown Lafayette from one‐way to two‐way streets. This 
meeting is the final public presentation of the study, which will be completed in July 2020. This is the 
last scheduled opportunity for the public to provide input on this project, and its recommendations.  

The goal of this project is to test the feasibility of this conversion and its potential impacts to improve 
traffic flow, access to local businesses, safety, and the promotion of a better quality of place. The city is 
working with a team of consultants, including American Structurepoint and MKSK, to facilitate this 
effort. 

In this meeting, the consultants will share the progress and recommendations from their study of the 
project. Recommendations for planned street and sidewalk design will reflect the needs of the city 
based on existing data, future projections, best practices, and prior feedback from participants in the 
process. 

In the first public meeting (held virtually on 4/8/2020) consultants walked through the project 
background, history of the corridors, process, traffic considerations, and complete street considerations. 
Following the presentation, next steps were shared, and questions and feedback were taken.

Though the current state and federal COVID‐19 pandemic guidelines allow for gatherings with proper 
precautions, this meeting will be conducted virtually using Zoom software to ensure the safety of the 
public. Details about this event will also be shared on the City of Lafayette’s Facebook page 
(@LafayetteIN).
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This public meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 30th from 7:00 – 8:30 pm with opportunities to 
engage digitally via comments/questions virtually. 

Join via Zoom: For PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone, or Android device:

Please click this URL to join ‐ https://mksk.zoom.us/j/95067500594

Join by phone: Audio only/no presentation: 

Dial ‐ 1 312 626 6799 and enter webinar ID: 950 6750 0594

Before or after the meeting, questions or comments can be submitted to the project team by emailing 
Aaron Kowalski (akowalski@mkskstudios.com). Comments will be taken through July 10 2020.


